From:  Marks, Jaclyn

Sent: 8/17/2011 9:16:55 AM

To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cec:

Bcec:

Subject: Can we reschedule our meeting?

Meredith, | have a fire drill this morning. Can we reschedule the CEQA UOG call to the week of August
29™? Sorry for the last minute cancellation.

Jaclyn

Jaclyn Marks — Energy Division - Renewables Portfolio Standard Team - California Public Utilities
Commission — jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov — 415-703-2257 — http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables
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